SILVER SPRINGS MASTER HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL BOARD MEETING DECEMBER 4, 2012

All Silver Springs property owners are invited to an informative meeting of
the Silver Springs Master Homeowners Association on December 4, 2012,
from 6:30 — 8:30 p.m. at St Luke’s Church 4595 N Silver Springs Dr.

AGENDA

1. PAST AND CURRENT ACTIVITIES/PROJECTS
2. 2013 BUDGET

A timely reminder for all Silver Springs Members — the community lakes will have ice on
them soon, and the condition and thickness of the ice is not monitored. Anyone going out on
the surface of the lake when ice is present does so at their own risk.



